
From: sandeep swaich  
Sent: 2022/06/18 11:02 AM 
To: Dhillon, Gurpreet - Councillor <Gurpreet.Dhillon@brampton.ca>; Singh, Harkirat - Councillor 
<Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Brown, Patrick - Mayor <Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Concern with change of zoning in our community 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello Gurpreet, Harkirat, Peter, and Mayor Patrick, 
 
Our neighborhood (Between the countryside / mayfield and along the gorden randle drive in 
Brampton) has serious concerns with the proposed change of zoning in our community.  
 
Our community is on both sides of gorden randle drive (between countryside - mayfield) and only has 50', 
60', 70' lots. There are two parks, ravine on both sides. When we bought our houses here six years ago, 
we paid extra $100,000 for each house (more than for same houses nearby) to make sure there will be 
not small houses, no schools, and no plaza... 
 
Recently we learnt that in the small empty space right in the middle of this executive community, the 
developer is planning to build high density Townhouses ... This is unacceptable. This empty space was 
approved to make similar 50', 60', 70' houses till recently. This change in our community zoning is not 
acceptable and not ethical. For many years, this empty space for zoned for similar large houses. 
 
Please support us to STOP these developer's plans to ruin the look of this community.  
Townhouses can be build somewhere else in Brampton, BUT not in this community. Townhouses in 
between these large houses will be disgrace. Also, there are no proposed schools and plaza in 
community so townhouses dont make sense here. We have expensive homes and pay lot of property tax 
to the city to live in this high price community. 
 
We strongly object to this proposal of high density town houses in our community. Looking for 
our elected representative and city of Brampton.  
 
We were told there is a review meeting on Monday, June 20 in city council of Brampton 
 
Again, we encourage you to visit our community and you will clearly see our concerns. Looking for your 
support in this genuine concern of our community. I am sure other neighbors in the community have also 
approached you with same concerns. 
 
Thanks 
 
Sandeep Singh Swaich 
Foothills Cres, Brampton, ON 
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